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MERCED

RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI No. 3)

Project: EPA GENERATORS WELL SITES 3 & 10R2, Project No. CP 180018
Date: September 27, 2023
Clarification of Question No. 5 on Request for Information No. 2

A back-up generator will not be required as long as each site is completed
separately, that is, if the bid is low enough to add Well Site 10R2.

The City is acceptable to running these facilities with only utility power as long as
the maximum outage as state above can be achieved.

John Ainsworth, P.E.

Temporary Senior Engineer



